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who have respectively been life members for the long M
period of 47 years; and of Mr. C. W. Wilson, a.life member M
of 21 years standing. ■ •

• We deeply.regret also having to record the death of onr H
slut) highly revered Patron, the late Right Reverend Dr. Williams, M

Lord Bishop of Quebec, who for nearly thirty years filled H
that position, ever a warm friend of the Society, and who H
frequently appealed in aid of its funds at anniversary ser- M

submit vices, contributing also of his own means to its charitable M
he pa8t x work. The Society attended his funeral in large numbers
iety :_  last St. George’s Day, thus testifying to the love and esteem

, in which our good Patron was held.
teemed

he 20th Five new members have been added to the roll, three M
not life and two ordinary. The resident membership now stands H

dimin- at 132, of whom 59 are life members. Four of the new M
s members are non-residents of Quebec, showing that much M

of Interest is taken in the Society by Englishmen residing in I
11 7 • I other parts of the Province. Your Committee would again H

4 urge upon all, the need of securing new members to fill up
" . t losses by death and other causes. We receive very few
J members voluntarily, by some exertion on the part of pre-
nom, sent members many might be obtained. We are much •
$449 74 pleased to note a larger attendance at the meetings of the

Society than formerly, thus showing increased interest in 
" its work.

_______ The directors.of the Mount Hermon Cenetery have, since M 
3649 7 4___________ • the last report, accepted the Society’s offer of $200 for the H

the vacant lot and path adjoining the Society’s lot, this H
ice that amount to be paid in four annual instalments, the first of •
sperous which has already been paid, as shown in the Treasurer's H

statement.

Your Committee wish to place on record the valuable
e oldest aid rendered at various times by the Revd. A. J. Balfour,
ir in the Miss A. Healey and Miss Latimer, whose kindly offices have
ikeham, been much appreciated by the Sub-Committee of Charity. .


